
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ann Rowe         Andy Hall 

The December 18, 2021, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order 
by president Ann Rowe at 7:50 p.m. at the MFGRC Christmas party. The following officers and board 
members were present: 

Ann Rowe – President        Andy Hall – Secretary  

Robin Burket – Vice President                       Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer - AB     

Board Members: 

Marilyn Booher; Ted Misilo; Michele Throm.  

Absent: John Blair; Pam Ginn; Caroline Kendrick; Laura Topping.  

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe) 

Presented the club’s year-end dog and member awards.  

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Andy Hall for Robin Burket) 

Voted in new members John and Bonnie Corley of Eustis, Fla. (sponsor was Ann Rowe) 

Reminded members that it’s time to renew. 

Presented outgoing club president Ann Rowe with a gold necklace commemorating a Golden Retriever 

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS: 

New officers and board members for 2022 were confirmed by vote (all were running unopposed): 
 
Officers: 
President – Robin Burket 
Vice President – Christine McDaniel 
Secretary - Andy Hall 
Treasurer – Robin Bowen 
 
Board: 
Kathy Cudak 
Pam Ginn 
Ted Misilo 



Camille Nasca 
Jan Paddock 
Ann Rowe 
Michele Throm 
 
Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned 8:15 p.m. 

Next board meeting is January 2 at Ann Rowe’s house.  

Next general meeting is TBD.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


